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From: Rosie Kapur 
Sent: Wednesday, 22 February 2023 9:30 AM
To: State Development
Cc: Andrew Moore
Subject: RE: Inquiry into allegations of impropriety against agents of the City of Canterbury Bankstown 

Council - Post-hearing responses - Due 10.00 am on 22 February 2023 [WKDMS-
WK.FID1412769]

Dear Emily 

Thank you for your email. 

I confirm acknowledgment of your email on behalf of Mr Bilal El-Hayek.  

We have also reviewed the transcript and note that we do not wish to provide any transcript corrections. However, we 
would like to provide the following additional information in respect of Mr El-Hayek’s previous employment as youth 
coordinator at Bankstown Police Citizens Youth Club (PCYC), namely that Mr El-Hayek was made redundant due to a 
grant expiring at the club. Mr El-Hayek continues to maintain a positive relationship with the PCYC and was provided 
with a statement of service for his employment at the PCYC. 

If you require anything further, please let me know. 

Kind regards  

Rosie 

�������	
��� 
Senior Associate 

    
Level 26, 85 Castlereagh St Sydney NSW 2000 
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